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Thank you,


Year 1 Teachers





READING BOOKS 


We hope you are enjoying the new reading book scheme. Children will continue to bring home a reading book to read with you. Reading books are to be given in on a Monday morning so we can change them in school. Your comments in the Reading Record Books are required before we can change the book. Children can also choose a shared reading book of their own choice to take home and write a review on. 
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REMINDERS


Please remember to label all your children’s clothing including coats, hats, scarves, gloves, shoes, book bags and P.E. kit bags as this makes it so much easier for your children.


P.E. will be on Monday afternoon and on a Thursday morning too so please ensure your child has their P.E. kit on both these day. Earrings have to be removed on these days or tape has to be put on at home on the morning of the P.E. day.  Children with long hair should have their hair tied up for PE too. This is to ensure the children are safe on the equipment. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.








English and Maths


Children will have a daily phonics session and will be taught and encouraged to use their phonics skills when reading and writing full sentences. We will be learning new vocabulary linked to our topic.


In English we will be using our knowledge of fact files and applying this to our topic lessons. 


In maths we will be extending the children’s knowledge of place value by introducing bridging through ten and higher value numbers. Please continue to practice counting and writing numbers at home, as these are really valuable and make a vast difference to your child’s learning. 
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TOPIC WORK


This half term our topic is ‘Fire and Ice’. We will be exploring this topic through the story of Edgar the Excitable Dragon. We will also be looking at The Great Fire of London and historical figures including Samuel Pepys and Ernest Shackleton. 


In RE we will be learning about special places of worship and why they are important in our community.  


In PSHCE we will also be learning about growing and looking after ourselves. 








Welcome to our Spring Term!


We hope you all enjoyed the Christmas break and are ready for an exciting half term. Below is a brief outline of the work that we will be doing during this half term, as well as some information and reminders for you. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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